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Subject: Re: DLP Waiver Clarifica1on
Date: Tuesday, June 1, 2021 at 3:05:03 PM Central Daylight Time
From: Dr. Bridget Russell
To: Tally Harp

Thank you for reaching out to me for clarifica1on.  We are not reques1ng waivers for class size or teaching load.

Thank you again,
Bridget

On Tue, Jun 1, 2021 at 2:26 PM Tally Harp <Tally.Harp@ade.arkansas.gov> wrote:

Good aTernoon!  Thank you for speaking with me today regarding
Sheridan’s waiver requests for the Digital Learning request.  As per
our conversa1on, we need clarifica1on regarding specific requests
prior to the State Board of Educa1on mee1ng on June 10th. 

 

Based on numbers submi[ed in the applica1on, the district
will not need the waiver for class size. 
For teaching load, Sheridan will not need to request the waiver
if teachers are only teaching 100% virtual or if teachers serving
a dual role do not exceed the 150 student limit.

 

Please reply all to this email clarifying the district’s requests for
class size and teaching load.

 

Thank you!

 
Tally Harp, NBCT, Ed.S

District Support Specialist

Department of Elementary and Secondary Educa1on

mailto:Tally.Harp@ade.arkansas.gov
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Public School Accountability, Federal Programs

1 Capitol Mall Room 4C 300

Li[le Rock, AR 72201

501-682-4370 
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